Photo

Tamara Risley prepares to use the new plotter (poster) printer in the new CoLab in the library.  Be sure to drop for the Collaboration Lab (or “CoLab”) Open House from 10:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. on Friday, Oct. 23. Library faculty and IT staff will be on-hand to demonstrate new resources that are available to students, faculty and staff.  The CoLab has some great new equipment including a collaboration table, plotter printer suitable for printing color posters, color laser printer, and workstations with specialized multi-media software (Photo courtesy of Martha Rinn).
News

TLU’s ninth annual Excellence in Leadership Dinner on Nov. 17 promises to be the best one yet!  It will be in a new location – the new Grand Hyatt Hotel on 660 E. Market, next to the Convention Center in downtown San Antonio – and this year’s honorees are the legendary and provocative Herb Kelleher, founder and chairman emeritus of Southwest Airlines, and Colleen Barrett, president emeritus of Southwest Airlines.  They’ll be sharing some of their experiences in leading one of the most successful companies in the world during a lively Q&A discussion with President Ann Svennungsen.  

TLU faculty, staff and students once again will be able to attend the Excellence in Leadership Dinner for one-half off the regular ticket price of $250.  To purchase the specially priced $125 tickets for yourself and immediate family members, contact the Development Office in Beck Center 229 or telephone ext. 8030.    

Bulldog Pup cheerleading clinic, hosted by the TLU cheerleaders, will be Saturday, Oct. 24 at the Memorial Gym. The clinic is for anyone in grades K-6.

The clinic includes three hours of instruction from TLU cheerleaders, where they will practice routines and engage in games with participants from 8 a.m. to 11 a.m. The clinic concludes with a halftime performance at 2 p.m. at the TLU versus McMurry football game at Matador Stadium. 

The cost, which includes a mini megaphone, “Bulldog Pup” cheerleader shirt and three hours of instruction, is $30 if registered by today, Oct. 20, and $35 after that.  There will be a $5 discount on the Bulldog Pup Clinic for any TLU employee with ID.
For more information or to register, contact Ashley Winters, TLU cheer coach, at awinters@tlu.edu. 
 Professional Activities

Bill Miller, director of athletics, and Melissa Stewart, TLU softball student-athlete, attended the NCAA DIII Leadership Conference on Oct. 16-18 in Dallas.  Coach Miller and Ms. Stewart participated in group seminars involving leadership identification, values clarification, developing a branding statement, and a session on service leadership.  NCAA Administrators and student athletes from all over the United States were in attendance at this leadership conference.

